
6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

 St. Joseph Parish  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday 

5:00 p.m.  

Indoor Vigil 

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Tony Burgos              (562) 596-6115 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy               (562) 370-0769 

                                                                             msanty@verizon.net 

 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                                                sjknights.net 

Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba 

Office Manager:                  Julie Gianessi 

 

Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt 

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (age3-8th Grade)/CLOW:         Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Marc Leon  

RCIA:                         Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda            olga@stjosephlb.org        
 

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty              (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       michelle.m.reyes@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti               (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

Project Achieve                Susie Beeghly         susanbeeghly@yahoo.com 

Precious Life Shelter                Cynthia San Jose        csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts                Gene Wohlgezogan        (562) 857-3880 

  Sacristans                Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

  Homebound Ministry                 Olga Cuda                  olga@stjosephlb.org 

  Bereavement Ministry                May Pace                       (562) 833-6370 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 

 
Dear Parish Family: 

 

The liturgical calendar says that it’s Ordinary Time, a period of weeks during which we are invited to 

grow in ordinary ways in our relationship with Christ and the Church.  The 34 Weeks of Ordinary 

Time will be interrupted with the Season of Lent that commences with Ash Wednesday on February 

22.   

 

Please welcome our two newest Catholics who were recently baptized at the Sunday 10:30 Mass!! 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I’m praying for you and your family! 

Msgr. Kevin 
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Ophelia Megumi Mizokami Landon Mario Ohde 



Coach Robert Fitzpatrick 

Funeral Mass: February 4, 2023 

at 11:00 am 

 

Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, 

and let perpetual light shine upon him. 

May the souls of all the faithful departed, 

through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

~Amen~ 

 
Called to Renew Campaign  

Important Information  

Processing Center Mailing Address:  
Called to Renew  
Archdiocese of Los Angeles  
PO Box 486  
Kensington, CT 06037-0486  

Checks should be made payable to: 
Called to Renew Campaign  
**On the memo/subject line of the check  
include the parish name**  

For questions about a Called to Renew 
pledges, pledge balance, payments,  

updating credit card, cancelations, pledge  
increases, please contact:  

Called to Renew General Phone Line: (213) 
637-7555 (Select Option 1)  
Email:  
CTRfulfillment@la-archdiocese.org  
For questions about stock, securities, 
mutual funds, IRA, QCD,  
Donor Advised Funds, employee matching 

gifts, and wire transfers  
please contact: Advancement Services Phone 

Line: (213) 637-7341  
Email: Advancementservices@la-
archdiocese.org  
Fax: (213) 637- 6341  
Mailing Address:  
Advancement Services  
Archdiocese of Los Angeles  
3424 Wilshire Blvd., 6th Floor  
Los Angeles CA 90010-2241  

Called to Renew - Tax ID Number (EIN): 
95-1642382  
Legal Name: The Roman Catholic Archbishop 
of Los Angeles  
**Please note: Called to Renew Campaign is 
part of The Roman Catholic  
Archbishop of Los Angeles; tax ID number is 
the same**  

In Memoriam  
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St. Joseph Parish Blood Drive 

Sponsored by the Knights of  

Columbus, will take place on  

Saturday, Feb. 4th from 8:15 AM 

to 2:15 PM in the Parish Hall. 

You can sign up online at  

redcrossblood.org;  

Sponsor Code: JosephLB. You can also sign up 

on Jan. 29th after the 8:30 AM or 10:30 AM 

Mass. For more information contact Knight Tony 

Diaz at bstdad2@msn.com. 

Blood Drive 

mailto:bstdad2@msn.com


NEWS 

 

St. Joseph Catholic School is now accepting 

applications for Alpha K and Kindergarten for 

next school year.  We also have limited spots 

available in select grade levels from 1st Grade 

through 8th Grade. Our 2023-2024 Early 

Acceptance Pool is now open and we will be 

offering rolling acceptances to applicants who 

apply before February 1st.  After February 1st, 

2023, applicants will be placed into our 

General Applicant Pool and will be notified 

regarding acceptance in March 2023.   

 

Students enrolling in Alpha K must be four 

years old by September 1st, 2023.  Students 

enrolling in Kindergarten must be five years 

old by September 1st, 2023. Parents can apply 

now online to schedule a campus visit and 

student pre-screening. Go to our website 

(www.sjknights.net) to apply and learn more 

today.  

 

Save the date to visit our classrooms, book 

fair, and art fair at our annual Open House 

on Sunday, January 29th after mass!  You can 

follow us on Instagram @sjknightslongbeach 

for more information on the latest 

happenings at St. Joseph Catholic School.  

Book Club 

 

 

Our next Zoom meeting is 

Wednesday, April 12 at 7pm.  

 

We will discuss:  

See No Stranger: A Memoir 

and Manifesto of  

Revolutionary Love  

by Valarie Kaur.  

 

Valarie Kaur—renowned Sikh activist, filmmaker, 

and civil rights lawyer—describes revolutionary 

love as the call of our time: a radical, joyful 

practice that can transform a relationship, a  

community, a culture, even a nation.  

All are welcome!                                           

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  
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Meditation Group 

 

St. Joseph Meditation Ministry  

will meet in person Monday January 16 

 in the PLC at 7PM-8PM 

 (Knights of Columbus room - upstairs)  

 

No meditation experience is necessary.   

 For more information contact Frank McKown 

at 310-633-1744. 

http://www.sjknights.net/
mailto:agoodlife@msn.com


Movement for a Better World 

Understanding the VIRTUS®  

“Protecting God’s Children” program  

 Child sexual abusers often target nurturing,  

child-friendly environments, where parents and 

participants assume that no one would ever want to 

harm a child. The Archdiocese of Los Angeles began 

implementing the VIRTUS® Protecting God’s 

Children sexual abuse prevention program in 2004 

to send a message to potential predators that child 

sexual abuse is not tolerated. Through this program, 

adults learn that through early identification, 

awareness, and education they can be “proactive” in 

protecting children and young people from child 

sexual abuse. Since the program began, more than 

405,000 adults have been trained in abuse 

prevention.  

Additionally, more than 165,000 Catholic school and 

religious education students are trained annually with 

an age-appropriate curriculum on boundary 

awareness and how to communicate if violations of 

those safe boundaries occur. For more information, 

visit lacatholics.org/education-and-training.  

Safeguard The Children 

“The things we pray for Lord, give us the grace 

to labor for.”  St. Thomas More 

 

Jan. 21-22:  Homeless Kit Drive:  Provide daily 

necessities to people experiencing homelessness. 

Can you help?  For these and many other 

fulfilling ways to serve, please call Tim Clark 

(562) 431-4385.  

• Prepare 250 homeless kit supplies envelopes 

for distribution Jan. 14-15 

• Receive homeless kit donations at Masses 

Jan. 21-22 

• Inspect donated homeless kits in preparation 

for Jan. 29 homeless encampment visits 

Shopping lists will be available at Masses Jan. 14-

15. 

Holiday Food Distribution:  Service 

opportunity!  Distribution driver coordinator 

Skip-a-Meal Donations:   Please be especially 

mindful during the holiday season when our 

needs are greatest.    

St. Joseph Grief Support  

St. Joseph Grief Support Seminars help and offer 

Encouragement after the death of a loved one.  

WE KNOW IT HURTS, HEALING STARTS HERE. 

Next 13 week seminar starts January 10, 2023 at 

the PLC each Tuesday at 9:30 a.m.  

Contact May Pace, Bereavement Ministry @ 

maypace@gmail.com or 562/833 6370  
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